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The players are back 
the first week in 
September to prepare 
for the upcoming 
season. During the 
summer break, all of 
the players received 
a challenge card with 
what needs to be 
covered during their 
summer holidays in 
order to be extra 
prepared for the 
season.

The age groups from u8 to u11 are 
kicking off their games the first week of 
October. However, the oldest age group 
has a challenge of becoming sharp and 
ready for the league two weeks after they 
come back to training as their league is 
kicking off mid- September.

During the summer break, we re-
ceived many calls, messages and emails 
with new interests. Therefore, in the first 
two weeks, we are looking for a large 
number of new players who are going to 
be arriving at the club. The club is grow-
ing with a blink of an eye. 

The children's academy is growing 
even faster, and we are predicting that 
the number of players will double or even 
triple in its size!

We hope that everyone had a great 
summer, stayed safe and fit! We are very 
excited to start the new season. See you 
in September!  #GOPOLONIA


